
 

 
 

 
 

  

 

  

 

From: rrmiller 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: mrna shot 
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 10:18:51 AM 

I know this email will fall on deaf ears but owe it to our kids to address the vaccine mandate 
that you will be approving on Friday.  This family will not under any circumstances being 
taking a experimental shot because the federal government says they should, especially when 
Dr. Fauci, who has NO credibility left after 18 months of being the leading misinformation 
specialist on earth and is tied financially to everything covid related, is the leader of the 
mandates. What do you say to the 1000s of health professionals who say under no 
circumstance should young healthy adults take part in this experiment?  Both sides of the 
argument have had the FULL truth withheld from them.  This shot is far from safe causing 
more harm than all shots over the last 30 years. Why is that not discussed or brought up by the 
people on this board who are suppose to be looking out for the health of ALL Nevadans.  Does 
the shot provide some protection for the weak and old, yes.  But please explain why countries 
with high vaccination rates (Israel) are still experiencing serious issues with covid among the 
vaccinated. Why does the CDC always change the way deaths FROM or WITH covid are 
counted. I could go on and on. This is a serious issue but the bottom line is, we are either 
America land of the free, or, America land of the ruled. 

We are a fractured country right now no doubt.  It is only going to get worse as health care 
professionals all over the country are walking away because of the mandates. I fear because 
my family refuse to take part in this experiment, we would be condemned to death by the 
politicians and health care providers simply for coming to our own conclusions about the mrna 
shot. The idea of treating someone based on their vaccination status as some have expressed 
(not this board) is truly evil. 
I pray for freedom on this issue.  I know the pressure is great from the federal government. 
This is a chance for Nevada to be a beacon of hope and freedom. 
Please stop this madness. 

RM 
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